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Truck Beds - Street Dept.

The Street Department sent out bids to refurbish two (2) dump beds on two (2) existing Ford F750
trucks. After further inspection, it was determined the beds were not salvageable. It is recommended
that two (2) new dump beds be installed on the existing trucks and the bid from Cottrell Truck and
Equipment be approved.  Cottrell’s submitted a bid of $10,250.00 per truck for a total of $20,500.00.

BUDGET ACCOUNT:
110-43100-940-001
110-43100-940-003
110-43100-343

NECESSARY COUNCIL ACTION:
Approve the bid from Cottrell Truck and Equipment to install two (2) new dump beds onto two (2)
existing Ford F750 Street Department trucks at a cost of $10,250.00 per truck.
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